
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Wednesday, April 23, 2025. 

______Have you made your Talent Show Audition Video yet?  You need to get started right 
away because there’s only one week left to submit your video. Don’t worry about your video 
being perfect because there will be time to polish your act before the show. Those who 
want to help with evaluating the audition videos can join the Talent Show Committee and 
attend a meeting after school on Thursday May 1st to review the auditions. Information 
forms are posted by the counselling office, and sign-up forms for performers and 
committee members can be accessed through the Gateway Website. Don’t miss out on 
the fun! 

______ Cereal for a Cause is this week! Bring full boxes of cereal so we can create a huge 
domino chain reaction. The cereal will then be donated to the Mill Creek Food Bank to help 
our community. Drop off in the commons each morning and receive a prize! 

  ______ All 6th and 7th graders, are you interested in becoming a leader in our school? Do 
you want to be in charge of planning school events, assemblies, and fun? The ASB 
elections meeting is Wednesday, May 7th, after school in room 306. 
 
______ The following clubs meet today after school: 

• Fandom meets in the Commons. 
• Study Club meets in the Library; sign up on the blue sheet in the Commons and 

include information on what you plan to work on. 
• Remember to sign up for the Activity Bus on the list in the Commons if you need a 

ride home. 

______ Musical Theatre is cancelled through the end of April. Hope to see you in May! 

______ Cooking Club meets virtually today from 4 – 5 pm.  Check your email for the Zoom 
link. 

______ The following clubs meet tomorrow school: AV, Study, and Youth & Government. 
Remember to arrange transportation in advance.  

______ Attention Track Team: if you are on athletic suspension or probation, it’s time to turn 
in your assignments and get your grade corrected.  Have your parents sign your letter. Then 
ask your teacher to change the grade and initial next to the new grade.  If you turn it in at the 
Office, your status will be corrected.  Our next grade check is next Friday, May 2. 

______ At this point in time, all students need to get out their Chromebook. Students, 
please turn off your computer, and then turn it back on for necessary software updates, 
thank you! 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 



 

 

 


